
 

 

SAPC e-Note: 2024 FIP WORLD CONGRESS IN CAPE TOWN 

Dear Pharmacy Professional, 

2024 FIP WORLD CONGRESS IN CAPE TOWN 

 
The International Pharmaceutical Federation (FIP) is bringing their annual World Congress to South Africa 
for the first time. The South African Pharmacy Council (hereafter “Council”) is excited to announce that 
they will be organising a local interest program at this congress.  
 
With South Africa preparing for the introduction of universal health coverage in the form of National Health 
Insurance, and bearing in mind the health goals identified in the 2030 National Development Plan (NDP), 
the 2024 FIP World Congress provides a unique opportunity for South African healthcare professionals to 
engage in meaningful dialogue aimed at advancing Pharmacy and Healthcare on a global scale.  
 
The Pharmaceutical Society of South Africa (PSSA) has negotiated special rates for South African 
attendees as indicated in the table below.   
 

Registration tier For SAPC registered persons: 
Ordinary participant: 

• Pharmacists 

• Young pharmacists and qualified 
Pharmacist’s Assistants graduated 
before September 2016  

• Non-pharmacists 

For SAPC registered persons: 

• BPharm students* 

• Learner assistants and recent 
graduates graduated/qualified 
after September 2016*  

(note eligibility criteria) 

Early bird 
registration (until 
31 May 2024) 

R6 500 R4 000 

1 June to 15 
August 2024 

R7 000 R6 000 

From 16 August 
2024 

R8 500 R8 500 

 
However, in order to take advantage of these special rates, South Africans must register using the 
following link: Registration - Individual - South Africa (eventsair.com) and NOT through the normal 
FIP website. Register here before 31 May to benefit from the special early bird registration fee. 
 
Please note that these rates are applicable to pharmacists registered in South Africa, and therefore the 
link may not be shared with any international colleagues. Please also do not share this link on social 
media. 
 
Please visit the FIP Website for more information. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

  
Vincent Tlala 
Registrar/CEO   
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https://fip.eventsair.com/cape-town-2024/regidsa/Site/Register
https://fip.eventsair.com/cape-town-2024/regidsa
https://capetown2024.fip.org/?mc_cid=1ad85688f9&mc_eid=UNIQID

